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Bina Puri awarded Saudi Arabia job 
 
PETALING JAYA: Construction outfit Bina Puri Holdings Bhd has been awarded an 
RM5.73mil stormwater pipeline project in Saudi Arabia by the Municipal and Rural Affairs 
Ministry. 
 
Bina Puri said in an announcement to Bursa Malaysia that this was the first project for the 
company in the country. 
 
With the award, the company’s order book stood at RM2.59bil with new projects secured this 
year amounting to RM1.64bil. 
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